
SANDWELL METROPOLITAN BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984 - Section 14 2 

 
Temporary One Way Road Closure & No Right Turn Ban at Station 

Road, Rowley Regis    
 

The Borough Council of Sandwell hereby gives Notice that on 28th May 
2025 no person shall cause any vehicle to proceed along Station Road, 
Rowley Regis from the junction of Nimings Road for approximately 80 
metres in a westerly direction. 
 
A right turn ban will also be in place for vehicles exiting Phoenix Park 
Industrial Estate. 
 
The purpose and reason for the issue of this Notice is to facilitate access 
for repair works at Station Road, Rowley Regis by South Staffs Water. 
 
This Notice will remain effective and in force from 28th May 2025 and for a 
period not exceeding 21 days. It is anticipated that the work will be 
completed by 3rd June 2025 (18:30 – 06:00). 
 
Any queries about the work taking place should be made to Megan Gibbs 
of South Staffs Water on 07831 977334 . 
 
 
 Dated this 30th May 2025 

 

MJ 
 

Mike Jones – Assistant Director – Legal and Assurance 
Sandwell Council House 

Oldbury 
West Midlands 


